
 

 

 

Michael Schwamborn is a Senior at Hazen High School. A third-year member, he attended NLC 

2019 through the Institute for Leaders program where his passion for service blossomed. He 

now proudly serves as your 2020-21 State Public Relations Officer and actively participates in his 

local chapter.  

 

Outside of FBLA, he is enthusiastically giving back to his community. When he’s not out on the 

hiking trail, he can be seen volunteering or learning a new skill. Using the skills FBLA has taught 

him, Michael is also a core member of an organization serving High School students in the Greater 

Seattle Area who are passionate and experienced in Computer Science. Michael believes that 

community is at the heart of everything he does. He believes in the power of networking - the 

more people you know, the more opportunities you have to learn. 

 

With aspirations to one day attend Stanford University to pursue a future in the computer science 

and business fields, Michael understands that hard work and dedication leads to success. Starting 

from humble beginnings where he joined FBLA practically by accident, he is ever so grateful to 

those who supported and guided him to where he is today. That same passion that was 

introduced to him and that kept him involved in the organization is what he wants to pass on. 

Not only to up and coming members, whose potential interests could be unlocked, but also the 

current members of FBLA. 

 


